[image: image1.png]The Eaton Village
Residents Association

Mareh Newstottor 2005





Marston Marshes Walk


A second guided walk over the Marston Marshes, starting from the entrance to the marshes in Marston Lane, will take place on Saturday 27th September 2008 at 7.00am and again led by Paul Holley, the City Council Natural Areas Officer. The walk should last about two hours and hopefully see a little more wild-life at the earlier time and the additional work that has been done to maintain the marshes over the last year.








Some Current Issues being discussed by your committee


- a 20 mile per hour speed limit for all minor roads on housing estates is being proposed by the Lib. Dems. The committee would like to hear your views.


- the new ‘Eaton Village’ web site is in the progress of being developed and a title page with a request for information is now available.  Please look it up and let us have your ideas.


- efforts are in hand to get the trees in Donkey Lane and the back of Brentwood lopped and made safer


- we are looking for a secretary for the committee. Meetings are every two months with a few letters to write between meetings as directed by the committee. Please let us know if you would like to do this work. Our thanks to Jean for taking on the role as minute secretary.





2008 Spring Garden Competition


This year has been the Waitrose Spring Garden Competition. All front gardens of properties in the village were looked at and subsequently James Debbage from Notcutts did the final judging and selected the winners. Congratulations to them and to all the gardeners whose gardens have been commended. Our sincere thanks to Waitrose for a splendid evening for the presentations and for their continued support of this biennial event.


Next year will be the Notcutts Summer Garden Competition. So be thinking about some bright ideas for your front gardens. Judging will be taking place in June or July. 





Annual General Meeting 2008


The Residents’ Association AGM will be held on Tuesday 14th October 2008 in the Eaton Primary School Hall at 7.30pm. All residents who receive this newsletter are eligible to attend and those who have paid their annual subscription are also entitled to vote.


After the formal business and a short break for refreshments, there will be the opportunity to hear about the progress of the Eaton and University Safer Neighbourhood Team and other local issues including problem parking and the use of the Newmarket Road bus lane by HGVs.


The current committee members are Gerald Cooke (chairman) 453164; vacant (secretary); Thelma Cooke (treasurer); Hilary Goodson; Nerys Griffiths; Barbara Heighes; Margaret Kearn; Gareth Phillips; Jean & Michael Phillips; Marie Underwood and Diane Varvel. We thank Nerys, who for several years has been our membership secretary, and Marie for their help and work for the committee. All other members are eligible for re-election – new members also required.
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